From: Anina Sill

To: Keith Scully; Betsy Robertson; Chris Roberts; Laura Mork; John Ramsdell
Subject: [EXTERNAL] purchase beach access property
Date: Monday, May 23, 2022 7:56:55 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I strongly support the purchase of the beach parcel so residents can access the beach from
Richmond Beach legally and safely. No public parking is required, and I respect my
neighbors' property and privacy...but I strongly believe that folks should be able to walk
across the publicly funded bridge to the beach. That's something I did when I was a child
growing up in RB, and it's something I want to continue doing (now) as a senior citizen. [ am
amazed that I'm a senior citizen; and I'm (hopeful) and amazed that the City has the
opportunity and could/would support the purchase of this property!

Sincerely,

Anina Coder Sill
206-546-3233
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